THE UNIVERSITY OF MICHIGAN

Regents Communication

Approved by the Regents December 17, 2009

ACTION REQUEST

Subject:

Committee Appointments

Action Requested:

Approval of Appointments to the Following Committees

School of Public Health Executive Committee

Roderick J. Little, eight-month term, January 1, 2010 through August 31, 2010, vice Sandro Galea, resigned.

School of Social Work Executive Committee

Sandra K. Danziger, one-year and eight months, January 1, 2010 through August 31, 2011, vice Michael Spencer, becoming Associate Dean.

Respectfully submitted,

Sally J. Churchill

Vice President and Secretary of the University

December 2009